
Carpark Works Notification

w w w. p i t t w a t e r. n s w. g o v. a u

Area Closed
From 8am Monday 07 March to 
5pm Thursday 10 March (inclusive)

As part of the upgrade to the Church Point 
Parking Precinct, Council will be undertaking 
resurfacing works at Cargo Wharf Parking 
Area.  This will require the parking area to be 
unavailable from 8am Monday 7 March to 5pm 
Thursday 10 March (inclusive).

Please ensure your vehicle is not parked within 
this area so works can be undertaken as 
efficiently as possible. 

(Please note, dates may be subject to change 
due to weather conditions).

For more information please contact:
Mark Eriksson, Pittwater Council, Landscape 
Architect
Phone: 9970 1356
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